Hon Andrew Little
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Mx Jemima C. Traylen

PolicyWorks NZ

Wellington

fyi-request-10880-d8b35197 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mx Traylen

Response to your Official Information Act request — advice received on transgender
rights 2018/2019

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request of 2 August 2019 for the
following:

Please provide a list of all official written advice received during the 12 months to 30
June, relating to the human rights of transgender people

I have not received any official written advice on transgender human rights within the stated
timeframe. Consequently, your request is refused under section 18(e) of the Act as the
information does not exist.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you have the right to complain to the
Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at:
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.
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